
 
 

NOTICE 
MEETING CANCELLED 

HELOTES PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 
NOVEMBER 5, 2024 

 
 
The regularly scheduled Helotes Planning and Zoning Commission meeting on Tuesday, 
November 5, 2024, has been canceled due to the City Hall Council Chambers being used as a 
voting center for the November 5, 2024 General Election.    
 
The next regular meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission will be held on Tuesday, 
December 3, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chamber, 12951 Bandera Road, 
Helotes, Texas 78023. 
 
 
This is to certify that this notice was posted on October 23, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. 
 

 
____________________________ 
Michael Gallardo 
Development Services Coordinator 

 
 


